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Portion of N Railroad St. to be closed next week  
 
 
Ridgway, CO – From Monday, October 21st through 
Wednesday, October 23rd, N Railroad St. between River 
Park Dr. and N Laura St. will be closed to accommodate 
the installation of a stormwater pipe.  
 
This block will be closed to thru traffic and the project is 
expected to take three days to complete. No adjacent 
properties will be limited from access. Motorists are 
asked to exercise extreme caution when driving in the area and to use the designated detour routes.  
 
For questions regarding this work, please call 970-626-5308. The Town of Ridgway greatly appreciates 
everyone’s patience and cooperation as this work is completed. 
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